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Comments: As a motorcycle rider I must say that my goal is to coexist with all other users. I do feel however that

the OHV industry contributes more to the upkeep and building of new trails. I would hope that we would continue

to strive for coexistence with all other outdoor users without losing our rights to trails. It seems that the areas we

enjoy are always the first to get limited and yet motorized uses are the only ones that actually pay a fee to use

the great outdoors. Seems unfair that we are subject to this treatment. I would like to see bicycles and hikers and

horseback riders contribute the same way OHV users do.


